
 

Car Park Arrangements 
Senior School 
August 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents & Colleagues, 

The following are the Car Park arrangements which will continue for the 2024-2025 Academic Year: 
 
 
1st, 2nd, 3rd Year Students 

• Drop off at Front Car Park 

• Entry at Chapel Courtyard 

 

Transition Year, 5th and 6th Year Students 

• Drop off at the Back Car Park 

• Entry at the New Wing entrance 

 

Should there be siblings in both groups – then parents should use the entry point of the oldest 

sibling i.e. Back Car Park and New Wing Entrance.  

 
Wednesday 28th August  Senior School commences at 8.45am.  
Thursday 29st August  Senior School Commences at 8.45am.  
Friday 30th August  Senior School Commences at 8.45am. 
 

 

 

NOTE 

❖ Both car parks and school buildings will be open from 7.15am. 

❖ Both Senior School entrances will be open from 7.15am. 
 

 
 

End of School Day @ 5.15pm 

Following the Games Programme students can be collected as follows: 

• Sixth, Fifth and Transition Year students will be collected from the Back Car Park. 

• First, Second and Third Year students will be collected from the Front Car Park. 

 

 
End of Evening Prep at 8.45pm and 8.30pm (Wednesday) 
 

• Sixth Year and 3rd Year students, collection from Front Car Park 

• Fifth Year students, collection from Back Car Park 
 
 


